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Free Roll Brandt Tobler 2017-05-22 Have you ever wondered: What it's like to daily
bet hundreds of thousands of dollars working for some of the largest professional
gamblers in Las Vegas? ... How to spend a summer house sitting one of the biggest
stars in the world's 11,000 square-foot mansion - without an invitation from it's
celebrity owner ... Whether the life of crime - specifically, running a
shoplifting ring in a middle American mall - pays? ... What causes a son to
finally say enough is enough ... and decide "Today is the day I am going to kill
my dad." Comedian Brandt Tobler has the answers in this funny, touching and
sometimes downright unbelievable memoir of a small town Wyoming-kid turned "mallfia" don, turned nationally touring comic. Brand tells his life story with candor,
detailing the many pit stops, wrong turns, crazy connections and lucky breaks he
experienced along the way to his comedy career, all while trying to balance a
toxic relationship with his unreliable jailbird dad. In these pages Brandt will
make you laugh (he better - it's his job!) and believe as he does that, when it
comes to defining family, blood isn't always thicker than water. -- back cover.
Pre-meditated Murder Tracy Weber 2018 Series numbering from cataloging-inpublication data.
Connecting Through Yes! Jack Ito 2013-04-01 This book shows how to use agreement
to transform the biggest areas of marital conflict into closeness, cooperation,
and mutually desirable outcomes. Licensed psychologist, marriage, and relationship
coach Jack Ito PhD illustrates with clear, easy to follow examples, how to
communicate about the biggest problems that couples face. These are the same
techniques his coaching clients use to stop divorces, end affairs, deal with
addicted spouses, solve problems, end blaming, improve dating, handle money
issues, parent cooperatively, get out of debt, and more. This book is unique in
offering communication training to couples when one spouse (or significant other)
is not ready or willing to work on the relationship.
Beautiful Joe Marshall Saunders 1999-05-01 A dog describes being mistreated by a
cruel master but then later being taken in by a kind family.
The garden of infinite possibilities Alex Acquarone 2015 In the Garden of Infinite
Possibilities there are only 3 rules: Rule n.1: "There are infinite
possibilities." Rule n.2: "Thoughts become things." Rule n.3: "NEVER forget the
first two!" For the first time, a voyage spanning Quantum Physics, Personal Growth
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and Spirituality, through the eyes of a curious child, and a Master Teacher who
knows the Infinite. Their journey to escape mind control and arrive to... an
extraordinary revelation !
The Labradoodle Handbook Linda Whitwam 2014-02-14 Learn about the care and
behavior of labradoodles.
The Zum Zum Girls Lynn Wachtel 2015-05-14
The Yoga Anatomy Coloring Book Kelly Solloway 2018-06-26 Yoga instructor, massage
therapist, and anatomy teacher Kelly Solloway provides an entertaining journey
through the human body, focusing on the bones, joints, and muscles used in yoga.
Each anatomical feature is illustrated with a beautiful black-and-white drawing of
a yoga posture, or asana, to color, making it easy to remember their location and
function. Thirty-two flash cards enable readers to quiz themselves and study on
the go.
Reset Michael Jones 2016-03-10 Hopelessly in a funk with no apparent way out,
mortgage industry veteran, Mark Stiles, grasped desperately to the only thing that
could help: CHANGE. For the past few years, Mark has been stuck in a life of
mediocrity - unfulfilled and simply getting by..... Slowly, but surely, both his
personal and professional lives have derailed and are on a one-way track to
disaster. Now, after a chance encounter with an old friend and colleague in the
business, Mark is presented with a challenging opportunity that can radically
change his life. A change that could not only allow him to achieve his dreams and
provide an abundant life for his family, but a change that could inject longforgotten purpose, meaning and fulfillment back into his career and very soul.
Whether you're a mortgage veteran or a newbie to the residential mortgage scene,
this book is possibly the answer to your problems! It not only provides solutions
to the issues you've faced with loan files, but it outlines a proven, strategic
framework for re-structuring your life to reach all the goals you've set for
yourself and achieve unlimited success. The only question is: are you prepared to
hit the Reset button and change?
Strike Five Aaron T. Knight 2012-10-25 Be careful what you wish for. Your dream
might come true. This is a humorous story about Chad Smith who had his greatest
hope fulfilled but with results he could never have imagined. His ambition was to
play ball in the Major League. Only one thing held him back from playing
professional baseball in the majors. Through a freak accident this shortcoming is
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removed but the transformation leads to an unorthodox style of play. His success
arouses a number of emotions in the other players, team managers and owners of the
baseball teams. He is swept away into a beehive of controversy.
Stretch Neal Pollack 2010-08-10 From Neal Pollack, acclaimed author of Alternadad
and The Neal Pollack Anthology of American Literature, comes Stretch: The Unlikely
Making of a Yoga Dude. Here is the hilarious but true account of an overweight,
balding, skeptical guy who undergoes a miraculous transformation into a healthy,
blissful, obsessively dedicated yoga fiend.
Rachel M Brown's Ginger Cats Rachel Armington 2016-10-10 Some people prefer a
little spice when it comes to the coloring of their cats. In Ginger Cats, artist
Rachel M Brown shares a selection of her orange cat paintings. Many of the
paintings are of one of Rachel's own ginger cats, an ill-tempered Manx that she
and her husband welcomed into their lives. Whether it be a cat gazing out of a
window or angel cats flying above, you will be sure to recognize something of your
own ginger cat in these paintings. With over 20 color illustrations, this sweet
book makes a perfect gift for the cat lover in your life. You can preview most of
the paintings at Cat-Paintings.com, which also has paintings and illustrations of
other colors of cats.
Cat Yoga Rick Tillotson 2009-01-21 For centuries, people have practiced yoga as a
means of improving the body, clearing the mind, and heightening joy. Now your
favorite feline can relish the benefits of this ancient discipline with Cat Yoga.
Regular practice will help your cat feel more energetic—no more three hour naps in
the sun for him! Other benefits include: • Improved balance • A sleek waistline •
Mental clarity • Fuller, more luxurious whiskers Sixty full-color photographs of
cats who have already unlocked the power of yoga guide your beloved pet on this
journey, paving the way to enlightenment through Cat Yoga. * No cats pulled a
muscle, felt dizzy, or were harmed in any way in the making of this book. Does
Fluffy seem stiff and tense? Help him become the lithe and limber feline he was
meant to be with Cat Yoga, a hands-on guide to the ancient practice of yoga . . .
for cats.
The Sun Is Awake Carol Paukstis 2016-12-08 Treasured moments at grandmother's
house and unconditional love for her grandson is portrayed in this culturally
mosaic diverse book. He tells us about his overnight stay and how he and his
grandmother play with trains, play outside, eat his favorite foods and play shadow
games. This is a loving, heartwarming story written from the author's heart,
encouraging all grandparents worldwide to spend time with their grandchildren,
thus spreading sunshine in their lives. Cheerful, endearing illustrations
accompany the lyrical rhyme in this family story.
Pepper the Peppy Puppy in the Halloween Hunt Steven Hugh Nelson 2012-10-01 Trickor-treat! It's Halloween, but Pepper the Peppy Puppy can't seem to find her boy.
Will she find him before the night is over? The Halloween Hunt is a delightful and
clever tale that engages both young children and adults. Children will love
learning how to read as they follow the humorous Halloween adventure of our brave
little corgi. Make sure to keep an eye out for all of the fun surprises throughout
Pepper's journey!
Spawn Campers Skyler Grant 2017-02-06 Leveling up on the high seas Castle Sardonis
is surrounded by enemies on all sides and dangerously short of supplies. When a
needed shipment goes missing the party finds themselves on the high seas beset by
pirates and seeking the Goddess of the Sea. New loot, new levels, and new
mysteries to unravel as more is learned about the world. Liam, Walt, and Ashley
return Immediately following the story from Dungeon Crawl the focus remains with
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the same group and focused on their struggles within the Crucible Shard. Bonds of
friendship continue to grow but they each find themselves pushed in new ways by
this world. LitRPG If you haven't read book one and have no idea what this new
genre is about that's ok. LitRPG has the focus on characters in a virtual world
using those familiar mechanics. It is really a lot of fun and has a lot of
enthusiastic fans.
Don't go there. It's not safe. You'll die. And other more >> rational advice for
overlanding Mexico & Central America
Sierra the Search Dog Finds Fred Robert D. Calkins 2016-05-23 Having earned her
official SAR (Search and Rescue) vest in Sierra Becomes a Search Dog, our hero is
called upon to save the day once more. Sierra has grown since her last adventure
and the little Golden Retriever puppy's sense of smell is better than ever! This
time, it's Ted who needs help: his free-spirited roommate Fred has gone missing!
After a whiff of Fred's stinky sneaker Sierra sets out on another exciting search,
full of twists and turns, humor and suspense. Will she find Fred while he dances
to the beat of his own drum? With whimsical rhyme, colorful illustrations, and
educational facts, Sierra the Search Dog Finds Fred is the second in a series of
books for all who love dogs and adventure. The series, Sierra the Search Dog, is
inspired by the author's own experience training and leading SAR dogs and is
dedicated to the memory of his real-life canine partner.
A Ragamuffin Christmas Daliessio Craig 2012-11 What if you had been there on the
night that Jesus was born? What if you could have held the infant Son of God, when
He was only a few minutes old? How would it feel to have God Himself in your arms,
vulnerable, approachable, and unassuming? In “A Ragamuffin Christmas” Craig
Daliessio provides just that view of the Nativity. Far from the usual retelling of
a baby, some shepherds, and the Virgin Mary; this is the story of criminals,
broken hearted moms, scandalous characters, and legendary Saints, each granted
their own visit with the newborn King of Kings. The people and images are
unmistakable…and the result of each interaction is life changing. This is the
Christmas story as it’s never been told before.
One Distant Summer Serena Clarke 2017-01-15 One summer can change everything.
Jacinda Prescott spent one life-changing summer in Sweet Breeze Bay, New Zealand,
and left disaster in her wake. Since then, she's thrown herself into her music
career, and her life in LA. But when the price of fame threatens to become more
than she's willing to pay, the distant bay calls her back. Liam Ward walked away
from everything he knew after the death of his talented brother, the guy Jacinda
loved and lost. When he finally returns to the bay, looking for closure, she's the
last person he expects to find-and the last woman he should fall for. Stuck as
neighbors for the summer, their off-limits attraction is hotter than the South
Pacific sun. But the secret that ties them together is the one thing that could
destroy her career, and break their hearts all over again...if they let it.
Easy Walks in Massachusetts 2nd Edition Marjorie Turner Hollman 2016-07-17 Easy
Walking trails in south central MA, 16 towns, 50+ trails. Information includes
maps to trailheads, directions, parking info, whether dogs are welcome at each
location, features of interest to enjoy along each trail and more.
He Walks with Dragons Stanley S. Thornton 2013-04-30 "He Walks with Dragons" takes
place when what was, what is, and what shall be were one in the same. Draig, a boy
on the verge of his manhood, is summoned to the majestic mountain by the Great
Ones. There he finds out he is about to transcend the ages and risk his life to
prevent the destruction of mankind. Born into the naïve innocence of ancient man,
Draig lives a simple pastoral existence in a quiet, small village. But one day he
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is flung on a magical journey into a forbidden new world. There, Draconos, a
dragon, befriends the boy, training him in the art of warfare. From this day
forward, the young boy finds himself in awe at the wonders the world holds for
him. Not only has Draig become a man, but he is living like a dragon and learning
their mystical powers. “From the time Man first crawled upon this earth…we found
him worthy to take his rightful place among the creatures that walk upon the
earth. While hiding in the shadows, we have protected him. We have nurtured him
all these many ages. But now man grows in great numbers and makes war on
everything he sees.” And when the time comes, will Draig be willing to lay down
his life for the sake of saving the dragons? And when the dragons are gone, where
will he go? He is no longer just a man.
Elephant Coloring Book for Adults Coloring pages Coloring pages For Adults
2017-07-12 Adult Coloring Book Unique Designs to Color! COLOURING BOOKS FOR GROWNUPS BEST GIFT IDEAS This incredible adult coloring book by best-selling artist is
the perfect way to relieve stress and aid relaxation while enjoying beautiful and
highly detailed images. Each coloring page will transport you into a world of your
own while your responsibilities will seem to fade away... Use Any of Your Favorite
Tools Including colored pencils, pens, and fine-tipped markers. One Image Per Page
Each image is printed on black-backed pages to prevent bleed-through. Display Your
Artwork You can display your artwork with a standard 8.5" x 11" frame. Makes the
Perfect Gift Surprise that special someone in your life and make them smile. Buy
two copies and enjoy coloring together. Buy Now, Coloring, and Relax... Scroll to
the top of the page and click the buy button.
Rural Rides William Cobbett 2020-04-09 Rural Rides is the book for which the
English journalist, agriculturist and political reformer William Cobbett is best
known. At the time of writing Rural Rides, in the early 1820s, Cobbett was a
radical anti-Corn Law campaigner. He embarked on a series of journeys by horseback
through the countryside of Southeast England and the English Midlands. He wrote
down what he saw from the points of view both of a farmer and a social reformer.
The result documents the early 19th-century countryside and its people as well as
giving free vent to Cobbett's opinions
2018 Weekly Calendar Wirehaired Dachshund Puppy Times 2017-11-10 This stylish 2018
Planner Weekly Monthly Planner Calendar Appointment Book with is designed for yoga
lovers. 6" x 9" in size and available in different yoga themes (yoga animal - cat
and dog too). Full Specifications : -International Edition for use in any country
-6 x 9 inches weekly and monthly planner -12-month calendar for Year 2018 for easy
reference in 12 sheets of monthly calendar -108 pages of weekly calendar sheets
with To-Do List column - 14 pages to record important dates for 2018 and personal
notes -Matte cover lamination - Leather texture theme minimalist cover design for
class and elegance A perfect gift for friends and loved ones and yoga fans.
Board Member Orientation Michael E. Batts 2011-02-01 Finally! Board member
orientation truly simplified. Serving on a nonprofit board can be an incredibly
rewarding experience for the properly prepared board member. This book is for the
generous and busy people who agree to give of their time and talents by serving on
nonprofit boards. Nonprofit boards often fail to do a good job of board member
orientation for a variety of reasons. It takes a significant amount of time and
effort to plan and conduct quality board member orientation programs, and every
time a new board member arrives, it's time to do it again! Because of the
challenges associated with providing quality board member orientation, many
nonprofit organizations do not do it at all, leaving their board members to wing
it. This book provides help and support to the truly great men and women serving
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on nonprofit boards whose service makes a positive difference in the lives of
countless people every day. This book is a concise and appropriately comprehensive
guide to nonprofit board service designed especially for new board members. It is
a quick read, (about one hour), yet it addresses with accuracy the most
significant elements of board service, such as mission, responsibility, duty,
risk, liability, and board meeting dynamics. Hooey Alerts! Watch for Hooey Alerts!
where the author identifies and dispels common myths and legends about nonprofit
board service. There are many sources of false or misleading information about the
nonprofit board service environment. A perfect example is the often vaguely-worded
and intimidating assertion or implication that the Sarbanes-Oxley Act passed by
Congress in 2002 applies to nonprofit organizations in a manner similar to how it
applies to publicly-traded companies. (It does not.) Reviews "This book is the
perfect guide for every nonprofit board member! Concise, highly informative, and
loaded with nuggets of wisdom, it's a must read that will take board members to
the next level of successful board governance." -- J. Todd Chasteen, General
Counsel, Samaritan's Purse "Mike Batts has put his quarter century of advising and
serving on nonprofit boards to good use in this accurate and easy-to-read book. In
addition to describing major principles of nonprofit law and governance, the book
provides helpful questions to guide board members in understanding the practical
applications of the concepts discussed. While geared primarily toward helping new
board members get up to speed quickly, it should also help veteran board members
discharge their stewardship roles wisely and efficiently." -- Chuck Hartman,
Associate Professor of Business Law and Accounting, Cedarville University "This
book, Board Member Orientation, is exactly what a busy volunteer board member
needs. The board member's duties are presented in a clear and concise manner from
the perspective of someone who has been around many boards. With a focus on those
issues that are most common and/or most important, it is perfect for board member
orientation and for quick reference reminders for the experienced board member." - Doug Starcher, Partner, Broad & Cassel "This book provides clear, no-nonsense
guidance on the basic issues for new nonprofit board members. Using this book for
board member orientation will ensure your organization has communicated
fundamental governance issues and will assist the board in determining risk
management strategies." -- Dan Busby, President, ECFA
*********************************** The Simple Board Member Orientation Process
Using This Book: 1.Your board members read Chapters 1-9 of the book, which will
provide them with insights regarding the key elements of nonprofit board service.
2.You provide the board members with copies of the documents described in Chapter
10 related to your organization. 3.You meet with your board members to discuss the
unique attributes of your organization following the discussion questions provided
in Chapter 10. Done!
Inner Engineering Jaggi Vasudev (Sadhguru) 2016 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Thought leader, visionary, philanthropist, mystic, and yogi Sadhguru presents
Western readers with a time-tested path to achieving absolute well-being: the
classical science of yoga. NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
SPIRITUALITY & HEALTH The practice of hatha yoga, as we commonly know it, is but
one of eight branches of the body of knowledge that is yoga. In fact, yoga is a
sophisticated system of self-empowerment that is capable of harnessing and
activating inner energies in such a way that your body and mind function at their
optimal capacity. It is a means to create inner situations exactly the way you
want them, turning you into the architect of your own joy. A yogi lives life in
this expansive state, and in this transformative book Sadhguru tells the story of
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his own awakening, from a boy with an unusual affinity for the natural world to a
young daredevil who crossed the Indian continent on his motorcycle. He relates the
moment of his enlightenment on a mountaintop in southern India, where time stood
still and he emerged radically changed. Today, as the founder of Isha, an
organization devoted to humanitarian causes, he lights the path for millions. The
term guru, he notes, means "dispeller of darkness, someone who opens the door for
you. . . . As a guru, I have no doctrine to teach, no philosophy to impart, no
belief to propagate. And that is because the only solution for all the ills that
plague humanity is self-transformation. Self-transformation means that nothing of
the old remains. It is a dimensional shift in the way you perceive and experience
life." The wisdom distilled in this accessible, profound, and engaging book offers
readers time-tested tools that are fresh, alive, and radiantly new. Inner
Engineering presents a revolutionary way of thinking about our agency and our
humanity and the opportunity to achieve nothing less than a life of joy. Praise
for Sadhguru and Inner Engineering "Contrarian and consistent, ancient and
contemporary, Inner Engineering is a loving invitation to live our best lives and
a profound reassurance of why and how we can."--Sir Ken Robinson, author of The
Element, Finding Your Element, and Out of Our Minds: Learning to Be Creative "I am
inspired by Sadhguru's capacity for joy, his exuberance for life, and the depth
and breadth of his curiosity and knowledge. His book is filled with moments of
wonder, awe, and intellectual challenge. I highly recommend it for anyone
interested in self-transformation."--Mark Hyman, M.D., director, Cleveland Clinic
Center for Functional Medicine, and New York Times bestselling author "Inner
Engineering is a fascinating read of Sadhguru's insights and his teachings. If you
are ready, it is a tool to help awaken your own inner intelligence, the ultimate
and supreme genius that mirrors the wisdom of the cosmos."--Deepak Chopra
2018 Planner Yoga Planner 2017-10-09 This stylish 2018 Planner Weekly Monthly
Planner Calendar Appointment Book with is designed for yoga lovers. 6" x 9" in
size and available in different yoga themes (yoga animal - cat and dog too). Full
Specifications : -International Edition for use in any country-6 x 9 inches weekly
and monthly planner-12-month calendar for Year 2018 for easy reference in 12
sheets of monthly calendar -108 pages of weekly calendar sheets with To-Do List
column - 14 pages to record important dates for 2018 and personal notes -Matte
cover lamination- Leather texture theme minimalist cover design for class and
elegance A perfect gift for friends and loved ones and yoga fans.
The Mystical Chakra Mantras Harrison Graves MD 2014-05-14 Welcome to this
interactive ebook on the chakra mantras. Interactive? Because of the links to the
companion videos on YouTube where you can learn how to chant. Here you will find
easy-to-understand answers to these three questions and more: 1. What is the
chakra system, and why is it so important? 2. What makes Sanskrit mantras unique?
3. What Sanskrit mantras are used to tune (activate and balance) the chakras? As a
bonus, in Chapter 4, I will introduce you to the Yoga of Sound, the much larger
system of sound healing of which the chakra mantras are an important part.
Finally, I'll end the book with my prescription for you, a recommended home
practice, or mantra sadhana. As a medical doctor, I used to prescribe pills. As a
mantra yoga practitioner, I now prescribe mantras. I go straight to the healing
mantra appropriate for the condition. I believe that Mantra Yoga will become the
new psychiatry, a path back to wellness without prescription drugs and their side
effects."
Love Me Gently Lisa Wiehebrink 2012-12-01 What happens when Cooper, a newly
adopted puppy, takes up residence in Henry's home? The little pooch sure is
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adorable, but who knew he had so much to learn! Love Me Gently is a kid's guide to
man's best friend. It captures the everyday challenges of raising a pup through a
child's eye. But who is teaching who? Henry may be coaching Cooper, but he is also
discovering valuable lessons about responsibility, unconditional love, patience,
and kindness along the way!
101 Dog Tricks Kyra Sundance 2007-04-01 Performers Kyra and Chalcy illustrate each
trick. Trick training is a great way to bond with your dog, help your dog
integrate into your family, and keep him mentally and physically challenged.
Includes: beg, bow, say your prayers, fetch the paper, find the remote, and more;
also, step-by-step instructions to guide the trainer; troubleshooting tips to
solve problems; and "build-on" ideas that encourage taking a mastered skill to the
next level.--Publisher's description.
The Door Is Open Andrew Cort 2012-05-01 "A wondrous, sparkling fusion of wisdom
and insight." - Patricia Santhuff What do the wonderful myths of ancient Greece,
the beautiful stories in the Bible and Qur'an, and all the sacred stories from
traditions around the world, have in common? They open our hearts to wonder,
mystery, passion, and joy. I know, on the outside these stories seem very
different, confusing, conflicting, and often violent and divisive. But when read
symbolically and internally, they are all telling the same story. They show us the
path of spiritual awakening and enlightenment. Sometimes the story is called
"Returning to the Promised Land." Sometimes it's called "Seeking the Holy Grail."
Sometimes it's called "Persephone's Return to Olympus." But whatever it's called,
the inner meaning and purpose is always the same. The stories are all a call to
awaken, to live passionately and consciously, and to enter the door that leads to
enlightenment and communion with the divine. The door is always open. The light is
always ready to receive us. But we have to learn how to tread the path!
Fortunately, that's what all the sacred stories are really about. THE DOOR IS OPEN
uncovers the 7 Universal Steps that are found within the symbols and allegories of
all great mythology and scripture. Each chapter ends with a series of practical
and enjoyable spiritual exercises and activities. You can do this work on your
own, or together with a group. It could be a church or synagogue group, a book
club, a classroom, or any group of friends who want to get together and expand
their spiritual horizons.
Yoga Cats Dan Borris 2021-03-09 We humans have never been crazier about our cats.
And yoga just keeps getting bigger every year. So what happens when you combine
cats and yoga? The best of everything and then some! Just seeing a cat makes us
feel good, but seeing a cute kitty doing Warrior III? How can you not smile? Yoga
Cats remind us of the basic principles of yoga: follow your breath; be present;
feel connection to our living world... and don't forget to get in touch with your
inner kitty!
Doga Mahny Djahanguiri 2015-06-02 Welcome to the world of Doga, where your best
friend can help you get more from your yoga sessions. Involving your dog in yoga
sessions can help you develop your yoga practice, as well as being an entertaining
and fun way to bond with your pet. Doga provides a mindful connection with your
dog as you mimic your pet's breathing patterns and have to stay controlled
throughout the pose to ensure your pet's comfort. As an activity it de-stresses
your dog and creates a wonderful sharing and nurturing experience. Classic yoga
postures such as the Warrior Lunge and the Downward-Facing Dog are adapted so that
your pet can participate. Full-color photographs alongside practical step-by-step
guides show clearly how to do each of the poses in this fun and unique take on
yoga. Mahny Djahanguiri is a certified yoga teacher. Since 1999 she's been
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teaching and leading international Ashtanga Vinyasa and kids' yoga workshops in
London and Switzerland. Over the last three years Mahny has developed and taught
Doga to enthusiastic classes in the UK and to her clients, who include TV
celebrities and famous musicians.
Handbook for Shaktipat Siddhayoga Initiates Jan Esmann 2016-12-29 Shaktipat is the
extremely rare art where an enlightened Siddha ignites the student's kundalini in
such a way that the student's kundalini will take him or her to enlightenement.
This is a handbook for students who have received this rare and sacred initiation.
It is also an easy but to the point introduction to those who are curious about
this path but have not embarked on it. The book discusses the various aspects of
shaktipat initiation, of the supreme Self, of spiritual practices and of what is
required of the student and the guru. The meditative practices of Shaktipat
Siddhayoga (sadhana) are also discussed - as well as basic kundalini yoga addenda.
The main practice of Shaktipat Siddhayoga is to surrender to the Grace of the
Divine Mother. Other meditation practices are discussed in context of this. The
important subtle energy channels are introduced as well as the chakras and the
three basic knots blocking our spiritual progress. Karma and Free Will is
discussed. Finally is a comprehensive list of psychological defense mechanism as
discovered by modern psychoanalysis. Any yogi should know these and scrutinize
himself. A dictionary of yogic terms is also included. Also included is a weblink
to when and where you can receive initiation.
Beagle Coloring Book Tiny Cactus Publishing 2017-08-19 GREAT GIFT IDEAS |
COLOURING BOOKS FOR GROWN-UPS This incredible Adult Coloring Book by best-selling
artist This book is the perfect way to relieve stress and while enjoying beautiful
and highly detailed images. Product Details: Printed single sided on bright white
paper Perfect for all coloring mediums High quality paper Large Size format 8.5" x
11.0" pages
Yoga Cats Deck & Book Set Alison Denicola 2017-06-08 Yoga Cats Deck & Book Set
features the delightful animal photography and clever digital craft of Dan Borris.
The set includes 44 cards and a full color 96-page guidebook that explains the
yoga poses and their benefits. Also provided are step-by-step instructions for
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practicing each yoga pose along with insightful messages. Yoga Cats are lithe and
limber, sweet and silly, and each one presents inspirational insight for on and
off the mat. This deck is purrfect for cat lovers, yoga lovers, and all those
looking for reasons to smile. Dog devotees check out Yoga Dogs Deck & Book Set
Alison DeNicola is a yoga teacher, energy healer and author of Mudras For
Awakening the Energy Body and Mudras for Awakening the Five Elements. Dan Borris,
the creative mind behind Yoga Dogs and Yoga Cats, has worked as a photographer in
the advertising and music industries, including Sony and Atlantic Records. His
photographs have appeared in
Yoga Dogs Dan Borris 2011-03-01 Learn how to sit, stay, and roll over with this
fully illustrated, “delightful” guide to yoga starring man’s best friend
(Shutterbug magazine). Inspired by a friend’s mastiff who would imitate his
master’s morning yoga routine, photographer Dan Borris created Yoga Dogs, a fullcolor collection of forty-five different dogs and puppies doing human yoga poses.
Don’t worry: No animals were harmed during the making of these images; their
extreme flexibility is the result of clever digital trickery. The curious,
humorous, and distinctly original pictures are paired with useful information
about the poses, as well as some funny canine meditations. “A fresh and highly
entertaining visual treat,” Yoga Dogs is perfect for any yogi of the two or fourlegged variety (Shutterbug magazine).
Yoga Kittens Daniel Borris 2012-04-01 Created by award-winning professional
photographer, Dan Borris, YOGA KITTENS is a whimsical view of our most faithful
companions.
Malamute Man Joe G. Henderson 2012-01-12 In Malamute Man: Memoirs of an Arctic
Traveler, Joe Henderson, who came to Alaska in search of adventure, finds himself
on a remarkable journey exploring the Arctic with his Alaskan malamute sled dog
team. He ventures into one of the most brutal environments on earth where extreme
subzero temperatures are a constant reminder of mortality, and the will to survive
is unselfishly shared by both man and dog. Together, they must fend off charging
grizzly bears, endure powerful blizzards, and suffer the horror of plunging
through thin ice. Joe's gripping tales of perseverance and his fearless, freespirited dogs are both humorous and astonishing.
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